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Issue Date: October 30th, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
This notice is to inform you of changes affecting item(s) that you have purchased from Littelfuse. 
 
Description of the Change: 

 

Reason for The Change: 

 
Effective Date of the Change: 

 
What You Need to Do:   

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service Representative or 
your Inside Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and our continued partnership.    
 
Sincerely, 

 

Zachary Naughton 
Global Product Manager 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products

 

• We are changing the vendor of both the low current switch and the rubber cap components 
featured in the following electrical battery disconnect kits: 00227068, 08097360, 08097364, 
08097460, 08097464, 10843400, and 08097469. 

• These products are not sold individually, but only featured as components of the parts above. 

• Our current supplier, one who had been supplying components to us since before the 
acquisition of Menbers S.p.A., will no longer provide products or utilize processes that abide by 
ATEX requirements. 

• Component stock has been secured that is compliant to such standards to last through 
production of November 2020; at that time, a running change will occur to components 
produced by our new vendor. 

• No action is required from you at this time. As we are coordinating this as a running change, 
supply will not be disrupted. 


